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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
March 24th, 2025 

 
 

Good morning! 
“Go into the world and do well. But more importantly, go into the world and do good.” ~ Minor Myers 
Our fundraising souhour took place on Saturday at the Kempinski Hotel. The evening was sponsored by 
Abou Merhi Group, Saridar Motors, Arcadia World, Sadine Travel, General Construction Company, 
Broktech, Lam Lebanese Eatery, Medgulf and Booza. Money was also raised through the parents’ donation 
to the Student Support Fund, purchasing of tickets for the evening, donating prizes to the tombola and 
purchasing tombola tickets. The funds raised will go towards helping students financially to remain at 
school. 
A big thank you to all those who participated in this noble cause and God bless you. Thank you to                          
Mrs. Sally Zeinoun, Mr. Sami El-Hage, Mrs. Randa El-Hajj and all the team that worked with them, both 
staff and students, to make this evening possible. 
The evening was most congenial and enjoyable. The warmest happiness comes from giving! 
Dr. Nather Simhairi 
 
 

REGISTRATION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026 
 

Registration of new students for all classes is now open. Please contact the school administration to 
book an appointment. Out of the available places, priority will go to applicants whose siblings are 

already at school. 

 
 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK 
Monday, March 24th  Prom committee sells tickets (US$20.00) for its Wednesday iftar on campus 
8:15am-8:30am  Yearbook class photo for KG1 and KG2 classes. Learners should wear            
    their school uniform. 
8:30am-9:45am  Yearbook photo for KG3 students. Learners should wear their school                   
    uniform. 
9:45am-10:30am  Yearbook photo for Preschool teachers 
 
Tuesday, March 25th  Feast of the Annunciation (day off) 
 
Wednesday, March 26th -Iftar organized by the prom committee on campus. Tickets (US$20.00) will 
    be sold during the day. 
    -Cap and Gown yearbook photo for Grade 5 students. Boys should wear a 
    white buttoned shirt, black pants and black/white shoes. Girls should wear 
    a white top, black pants and black/white shoes. 
7:50am-8:45am  “Say It, Feel It” workshop on emotions and needs for Grade 3 students 
8:30am-1:00pm  Grade 9 learners visit The Lebanese School for the Blind and the Deaf in             
    Baabda 
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8:45am-9:30am  “Say It, Feel It” workshop on emotions and needs for Grade 4A students 
9:30am-10:15am  “Say It, Feel It” workshop on emotions and needs for Grade 4B students 
10:35am-11:20am  “Say It, Feel It” workshop on emotions and needs for Grade 5A students 
11:20am-12:05pm  “Say It, Feel It” workshop on emotions and needs for Grade 5B students 
11:30am-12:25pm  Yearbook class photo for Grade 11, Secondary 2 and IBDP Y1 classes.               
    Learners should wear their school uniform. 
 
Thursday, March 27th  Elementary School Abaya Day 
9:00am-12:00pm  KG2 Trip to Animal Encounter 
10:35am-11:00am  Final game in the Badminton Tournament for Middle School 
11:55am-1:40pm  Yearbook class photo for Grade 10 and Secondary 1 classes. Learners should 
    wear their school uniform. 
12:00pm-1:00pm  The Lebanese Red Cross collects donations from Preschool, Elementary      
    School and Middle School learners as part of its fundraising campaign across 
    Lebanon to commemorate The International Day of Red Cross and Red                  
    Crescent 
 
Friday, March 28th  -Last day of mock exams for IBDP Y2 students 
    -Final game in the Badminton Tournament for Elementary and Senior               
    Schools 
    -A group of Senior School students hosts an iftar at school for less fortunate 
    children, as part of the community service programme 
8:00am-8:45am  Yearbook photo for administrators and staff 
8:45am-10:00am  Yearbook photo for Elementary School teachers 
10:25am-11:50am  Yearbook photo for Middle and Senior Schools teachers 
11:55am-12:50pm  Yearbook photo for all Grade 12 learners. Boys should wear a white shirt  
    with a tie and girls should wear a white top. 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
March 31st-April 2nd  Eid El-Fitr Holiday 
Thursday, April 3rd  Cybersecurity awareness session at the assembly for Grades 7, 8, 9, 10 and 
    11, as part Year 8 interdisciplinary project on cyberbullying. The session will 
    be conducted by the Lebanese Internal Security Forces,                                                        
 .and lawyer Maysam Youness "الجمعية الوطنية للتوعية القانونية"    
April 16th-21st   International trip organized by the school to Belgium 


